
NH State Budget - We Need Your
Help!
The New Hampshire House budget
hearings are happening on Tuesday,
March 16, 2021 starting at 1:00 p.m.
We need your help to ensure the
Developmental Services budget gets
fully funded.

There are 3 ways you can
make a difference:

1. Testify
2. Register

your
support
online
(you
can
do
this
immediatelty)

3. Email
the
Division
III
Finance

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0


Committee

1. Testify

We're looking to identify at least 5 people who have the availability to
testify on Tuesday and can speak strongly on one of the following topics:

1. Early
Supports
and
Services

2. In
Home
Supports
Waiver

3. Acquired
Brain
Disorder
Waiver

4. Transition
into
adult
services
for
the
Developmental
Disability
Waiver

5. Caregiver
getting
older
and
how
service
needs
change

If you're interested in testifying, please contact Dave Bastien
(dave.bastien@moorecenter.org) before 12:00 noon on Friday, March
12th. We'll provide you with additional information on how to testify.

2. Sign in to Support the Developmental Services
Budget - MUST BE DONE BEFORE 8:00 a.m. on

mailto:dave.bastien@moorecenter.org


3/16/2021.

• Visit the general court website - click here 
• Click on the 16th 
• Select House Finance Committee 
• Select HB 1 
• Select: I am: a member of the public 
• Select: I’m Representing Families in Developmental Services 
• Click I support this bill 
• Continue

3. Email the Division III Finance Committee

• Subject line of email: Fully Fund Developmental Services 
• Address the email to Chairman Edwards of Division III Finance
Committee 
• Keep the testimony short! 
• Include talking points of fully funding developmental services budget 
and supporting the direct support workforce.

We appreciate your support in conveying the importance of getting the
Developmental Services budget fully funded. If you have any questions
about the above info, please contact Dave Bastien
(dave.bastien@moorecenter.org).
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